
Glacier Hills Homeowners Association

Board of Directors’ Meeting

March 11, 2022

On March 11, 2022 Glacier Hills Homeowners Association Board of Directors

members Greg Doggett, Scott Ogrodnik, and Sol Polen met and participated in a

special meeting. The meeting was held at the Polen residence and was conducted

outdoors due to Covid concerns.

The purpose of this special meeting was to discuss owner concerns regarding

recent feedback from some Glacier Hills homeowners regarding the Boards

decision to maintain year round access to the Highway 2 gate and adjoining

roadway. It had become apparent that misinformation coupled with a lack of

complete information had been circulating within a portion of the community

regarding the Board’s decision. One resident in particular, Mark Newbold, had

requested that the Board’s decision be placed on the Agenda for the upcoming

July 2022 Association meeting.

The Board decided to arrange an in-person meet with resident Mark Newbold to

explain and clarify issues related to the Board’s decision regarding the Highway 2

gate and adjoining roadway.

Respectfully submitted,

Sol Polen


